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City of Carlsbad
COVID-19 Summer Programming Update

Dear summer program participants:

We hope this message finds you and your family secure and healthy. We’ve really missed you
and look forward to welcoming you back as soon as possible!

Department staff is currently awaiting COVID-19 programming guidance from the County of San
Diego Health and Human Services Agency. At this time, we are optimistic that we will be able to
comply with the guidance and offer a complement of safe, fun, and educational summer
programs — albeit, in a likely modified and/or reduced capacity format.

We have been working closely with our partners, training and preparing for your return:

e |dentifying programming spaces that allow for social distancing

e Following CDC guidance for cleaning and disinfection of public spaces and shared
equipment

e Daily employee health screening

e Routine use of personal protective equipment (masks, gloves, hand sanitizer, etc.)

We are actively monitoring the COVID-19 situation and the related state executive order and
county public health order updates. Summer program registration is currently open, and we
encourage you to register today for the best availability.

Should the City of Carlsbad Parks & Recreation Department be unable to offer a program for a
COVID-19 related reason, be assured we will be happy to provide you with a credit for a future
program or a refund.

We look forward to seeing you and will be in touch as soon as we know more.

Thank you,

City of Carlsbad Parks & Recreation Department
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